CPC2023-0994
Attachment 4

Community Association Response

From: Tuxedo Park Planning <planning@tuxedoparkcommunity.ca»
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 10:46 AM

To: Liu, Rui <Rui.Lliu@calgary.ca=

Subject: [External] Re: LOC2023-0087 comments

This amendment appears to allow for a 23m or 7 story building which appears excessive for this
location. We would want to see adequate parking and some commitment to quality building materials
and landscaping in an event.

Arnie Brownlees
Director, TPCA
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